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Bid Bulletin No. 2: Correction of Bid Opening Date 
 
February 8, 2024 
 
Dear Bidders, 

 
This bid bulletin serves to rectify an error made on the Invitation to Bid 
(IB): 
 
“Bids must be duly received by the BAC Secretariat through manual 
submission at the City Procurement Office, Ground Floor, City Hall 
Building, City Hall Compound, on or before 3:00 PM on Monday, 
February 19, 2024. Late bids shall not be accepted.” 
 

The correct date should be Thursday, February 15, 2024. 
 
Please take note of these changes. We appreciate your continued interest 
and participation in this bidding process. Should you require further 

clarification or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 

 

 

PhilGEPS, Bulletin boards, LGU website 

Digital Signature 02/08/2024 


